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Mr. Speaker:

On behalf of the Select Committee appointed to draft a reply to the Speech from Her Honour, the
Lieutenant Governor, I am pleased to present the Report of the Select Committee as follows:

“To Her Honour the Lieutenant Governor,
The Honourable Judy M. Foote, PC, ONL

May it please your Honour:

We. the Commons of Newfoundland and Labrador. in Legislative Session assembled, beg to
thank Your Honour for the Gracious Speech which Your Honour has addressed to this House.”

Paul Pikc, M.H.A.
Burin — Grand Bank
Chair

Committee Members

Sherry Gambin-Walsh, MI-LA.
Placentia — St. Mary’s

Joedy Wali, M.H.A.
Cape St. Francis
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